
 

 

OFFICE OF THE 2022 BAR CHAIR 

 

The Office of the Bar Chair of the 2022 Bar Examinations reminds the 

public that all official statements that may pertain to the upcoming Bar 

Examinations are transmitted via the official channels only, and are 

published exclusively on the Supreme Court’s official website 

https://sc.judiciary.gov.ph/, and on the official social media accounts of 

the Supreme Court (i.e., Twitter - https://twitter.com/SCPh_PIO, 

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/SupremeCourtPhilippines, and 

Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/supremecourtph/).  

The examinees are cautioned from readily regarding as true the rumors 

that may circulate about the 2022 Bar Examinations, lest such unverified 

information manufacture needless alarm, stir up unhelpful noise or 

otherwise distract from the singular most important undertaking that 

remains – preparing to hurdle the Bar Examinations. 

For the coming weeks, the examinees are encouraged to monitor their Bar 

PLUS accounts and Bar PLUS-registered email addresses for any important 

announcement relating to the upcoming Bar Examinations. The Office of 

the Bar Chair hopes that in the spirit of resilience and grit, the examinees 

will hold fast and train their focus on ensuring that they are as prepared as 

they will ever be to overcome the Bar Examinations in November. 

For inquiries, the examinees are urged to reach out through the OBC 

Helpdesk at (02) 8552-96-90 / (02) 8552-96-42, or accomplish the online 

form at https://bit.ly/2022BarExamHelpDesk. 
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